
October 12, 2010 

 

 

File Number 

 

 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

Please find the attached resolution for the Commissioner of Public Works to enter into a 

contract with a consulting firm to evaluate existing pavements and recommend 

improvement treatments on approximately fifteen miles of City streets and appropriating 

funds for this purpose with the City cost estimated to be $50,000. 

 

We have, therefore, prepared and recommend adoption of the attached resolution 

authorizing the City Comptroller to transfer funds to the appropriate Capital Project/Grant 

Account. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

MLD:dr 

 

  


